
Greenmeadow Ranch Owner’s Association Spring 2020 

Annual Meeting 
Given the current situation with COVID-19, we will not hold an in-person association meeting this year. 

HOA Fees 
HOA fees are remaining at $175 for 2020.  

If you are unable to pay at this time due to the current situation with COVID-19, please let us know at 

petepuma01@yahoo.com  A payment plan or delayed payment can be worked out. 

Website Reminder 
Thanks to the efforts of neighbor Aaron Burke, GROA now has a website. While there isn’t much content 

at the moment, we do hope to grow the site over time. Visit the site at http://greenmeadowranch.org 

Fees and Selling Your House 
We have had instances of people holding off on payment because their house was for sale or they were 

planning a sale. Whoever the owner is on January 1st is the party responsible for the payment. Please 

note that when a sale occurs, the title agency contacts us regarding payments. The title agency will pro-

rate the fee between the buyer and seller, so if you are planning on selling a home, rest assured that you 

won’t being overpaying by paying your fee on time. 
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